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Date: 2012 AUGUST 22

RE: Gil Garcia , AIA

To whom it may concern,

This letter is written to express our gratitude for the work
that Gil Garcia performed to support our hospitality project,
lvy Hotel San Diego, now renamed to Andaz Hotel San Diego.

Not only did we enjoy our daily dialogue with him, we also
recognize that he joined the project at a critical ime where
organization of team and documents was key.

As for our Interior Design team, Gil was our go-to guy for coordination
of architecture, MEP and other consultants.
He is a great team player.

Warmest regards,

| Dayna Le€ & Ted Berner
Principal Designers
Powerstrip Studio




